
 

Hellenic Urological Association (HUA) 

23 Ravine Str. 

11521 Athens 

Greece 

 

 

 

Dear Ioannis, 

Dear Charalampos, 

Dear Nikos, 

 

Thank you very much for the supportive letter relating to the EAU prostate care 

initiative which you have been in support of. 

 

The response from the European Commission is a testament to the important effect 

that your letter had.  An amazing impact! 

 

With support such as this it is not beyond the bounds of possibility that a European 

initiative will be instituted by the EU (we can only hope). 

 

Again, thank you very much indeed. 

 

With very best wishes and kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Prof Christopher Chapple       Prof Hendrik Van Poppel 

EAU Secretary General        EAU Adjunct Secretary General Education 

 

 

 

 

 


